MAKE A DONATION TO SUPPORT DISABLED VETERANS

FORTNIGHT
FOR FREEDOM
FORTNIGHT4FREEDOM.ORG

PEOPLE WITH
DISABILITIES AND
THEIR FAMILY

ENCOURAGE



WHO HAVE DEFENDED OUR LIBERTY

THEIR FAMILY
MEMBERS TO ATTEND LOCAL
EVENTS (OFFER ASSISTANCE TO
EVENT PLANNERS TO PROVIDE
NEEDED ACCOMMODATIONS)



BE ONE WITH YOUR CHURCH, THE BODY OF CHRIST, BY GOING TO MASS LOCALLY AS THE



THANK YOUR BISHOP FOR HIS DEFENSE OF OUR RELIGIOUS LIBERTY

CHURCH IN AMERICA CLOSES THE FORTNIGHT FOR FREEDOM IN WASHINGTON, DC ON JULY 4, 2012

Below is sample language to thank your local Bishop for all his efforts.

Please write your own note or cut out and personalize the postcard below.



Dear _



Thank you	ı for your witness and	courage in leading the	way for this Fortnight for
Freedom.	You have challenged	us to extend ourselves	in many ways as citizens

and Catholics to protect religious liberty for all in the United States.

We pray that yours and our witness will become a means of preservation for this most important and valued of America's freedoms: religious liberty.

In prayerful support and gratitude,